Dear Parents/Guardians,
 
While summer offers a much-needed relaxing opportunity, we want to ensure your child maintain their reading and math skills. Children who don’t read during the summer show a decline in reading performance which impacts all of their learning in September. Your child has completed their MAP test in Math and Reading.  Their test data has been uploaded to the IXL program.  The IXL program will know which skills your child is proficient and which skills they need to work on.  All you have to do is encourage them to log on and work on those skills. 
 
We sent home this week, IXL log sheets and a Reading log sheet to help you monitor your child’s progress.  The completed log sheets must be returned to the teacher in September for them to receive the incentive awards. 
Thank you and have a great summer vacation. 
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